
 

We are thrilled to announce that we are beginning a new chapter in 

our journey. 

March 9, 2022 

 
After a long and thoughtful process, our team is joining FHI Studio! With FHI Studio, we share a 
common culture, work ethic and commitment to service. This opportunity allows us to significantly 
expand the resources and services that we can bring to our loyal clients. We can now offer planning, 
environmental and engineering services with a greatly expanded team of over fifty professionals. 
 
Our commitment to you will not change. You will still see the same familiar faces on your projects, 
and our project delivery systems will not change. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/todesignllc_bettercommunities-activity-6906998674770280449-

mRtk/?utm_source=linkedin_share&utm_medium=member_desktop_web  

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/todesignllc_bettercommunities-activity-6906998674770280449-mRtk/?utm_source=linkedin_share&utm_medium=member_desktop_web
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/todesignllc_bettercommunities-activity-6906998674770280449-mRtk/?utm_source=linkedin_share&utm_medium=member_desktop_web

